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Some of the participants were asked why 
they decided to go through with this and this 
is what they said:

Jocelyn Joanis 
Yves Juteau 
Guy Laberge 
Marc Labranche 
Louis Lahaie 
Mike Lalonde 
Jacques Laramée 
Marie Leblanc(f) 
Marc Lefevre 
André Lemaire 
Bernie Lettre 
Roy MacFarlane 
Chris Manders 
Serge Martel 
Carl Martin 
Wayne Martin 
Carl McDiarmid 
Pat McDonald 
Brian McKinnon 
Pierre McLauchlan 
Blake Meldrum 
Stuart Meldrum

Pierre Ménard 
Ray Mercier 
Mike Mongeon 
Terry Moore 
Gilles Moreau 
Graham Muir 
Roger Newman 
Mike Niebudek 
Cynthia Orr(f) 
Michel Ouellette 
John Ouellette 
Brennan Ouimet 
Pierre Patenaude 
Claude Perrault 
Al Pilon 
Pete Porter 
Gord Price 
Wade Price 
Jim Puchniak 
Marc Richer 
Staphan Roberge 
Sylvain Robert

On June 2, 1998, Cpls Pierre Dupuis (L), and Keith Estabrooks (R), from Access to Information and 
Privacy Branch, made presentations to (photo 1): Gerry Neary, Office of the Privacy Commissioner of 
Canada and (photo 2); Mr. Dan Dupuis, office of the Information Commissioner of Canada, thanking 
them for the donations through sponsorship for the Cops for Cancer campaign. Employees at the 
Offices of the Privacy and Information Commissioners sponsored Cpls Estabrooks and Dupuis in the 
amount of $1,000.

Gilles Rochon
Mike Rodrigue
Mario Roy
Roch Saumure
Errol Schell
Julie-Anne Secchi-Huard(f)
Bill Shaw
Rod Smith
Jim Squance
Martin St-Laurent
John St-Amand
Bernie St-Onge
Demetrios Stefanopoulos
Dwaine Tranquilla
Réjean Vallières
Cécile Vary(f)
Peter Vasseur
Al Wortman
Brian Yamashita
Phil Young
Mike Zito

"I shaved my head for Cops for Cancer 
because my mother suffered terribly with the 
dreaded disease and after a four-year battle it 
killed her. There was a tugging at my heart 
that this was a simple yet significant thing I

could do to raise funds to aid in the research 
for a cure or treatment to minimize the 
suffering of cancer patients (especially 
children), and if what little I did helps in 
some small way, it was worth it. My efforts 
netted $560 and my heartfelt thanks go out to 
all who supported me in this endeavour. I 
will be at the next head shave! — Cpl. Andy 
Black
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